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ASSOCIATION 

 

July 28th, 2021 

 
Attention: Kathryn Matts 

  City of Burnaby 

  4949 Canada Way 

  Burnaby, B.C. 

  V5G 1M2 

   

 

Dear Parks, Recreation & Culture Commission 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your continued support of our Charitable Society. The 

funds our Firefighters raise through various initiatives enable us to support over 75 non-profit organizations throughout 

our diverse City. This year’s Burnaby Firefighters Charitable Golf Tournament is dedicated to impacting the students of 

School District 41 who seek care by way of our Nutritional Snack Program.  

  

Once again, we are asking for a grant to waive our green fees for our upcoming golf tournament to be held on September 

22nd, 2021 at the prestigious Riverway Golf Course, right here in Burnaby. 

 

 

We thank you for your consideration 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

Scott Alleyn 

Secretary, IAFF 323 

Burnaby Firefighters Charitable Society 
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Note: Item 6.1 of the Director's Report refers to this item of correspondence.


